
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be continuing our lending library this year, where children can borrow books to take home. 
We hope lots of children will take part and enjoy reading the selection of fiction from Brinsworth 
Whitehill library. 
 
Books will be stamped and children will be encouraged to change them weekly. We will keep a 
record of all books borrowed. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please support us by making sure that the library books 
are well looked after and returned safely. 
 
Please complete the form below if you are happy for your child to borrow and return library books. 
 
Lower KS2 and upper KS2 will change their books every Thursday afternoon. 
 
This library service will start on 12th September 2019. 
  
Please ensure all slips are returned signed by this date for your child to take part.  
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
K Eyre/H Holmes  
 
 
 
 
 
 
I would like my child ………………………………………………From class ………………………. 
 
To take part in the lending library and will support them in taking care of the books and retuning 
them to school. I know that I may be charged if books are not returned.  
 
Signed………………………………………………………………….  
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